
Andrew Brought Provides OSHA Inspection Advice to
Employers in Business Insurance

Spencer Fane attorney Andrew Brought was recently quoted in a Business Insurance
article focused on increased OSHA enforcement.

In the article, Employers Face a More Aggressive OSHA, Drew spoke to reporter Louise
Esola and helped provide an “OSHA roadmap” for employers, along with other safety
thought leaders. Drew outlined actions employers can take amid OSHA inspections
during the “fact-finding” stage, noting that “there is definitely an opportunity during
that inspection process to engage with the inspector,” as part of an effort to
minimize citations and penalties.

At Spencer Fane, Drew counsels manufacturers, industrial clients, and businesses
with complex environmental (EPA) and workplace safety (OSHA) challenges. A
dependable and responsive advocate, he offers pragmatic and business-focused
solutions to help his clients achieve their goals.

Read the full article here.
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